
RAOCC 2025 Classic Car Show & Flea Market

As we are sure everyone has noticed, the vendor numbers in Car 
Parts area and Antique Flea Market have been dwindling. This is 
partially due to increased use of the internet as a source and vendors 
aging out. To encourage more available vendor space usage, we will 
be consolidating the Antique spaces with the Car Parts space area. 
The area at the back end of the Exhibition Hall, will be used for 
Antiques vendors moving from the Dairy Barn area and the Flea 
Market field area. There will be a large tent erected in the area behind 
the existing Exhibition Hall. Anyone moving from their spots in the 
Dairy Barn or Flea Market areas, will be given first priority for the new 
Large Tent area and any spaces available in the Exhibition Hall (after 
priority is given to previous years Antique Dealer spaces).

In our view, the increased foot traffic through a consolidated area, will
benefit all.

Any questions can be directed to Sylvia Drelich (607-334-5038) or 
Dan Pedersen (607-334-6707). Spaces will be assigned and marked 
prior to Friday of Car Show Week.

Best Regards,

Dan McGrew
President RAOCC
www.raocc.org
Norwich Region AACA
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